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It	seems	like	the	low	feedback	rate	now	being	given	to	solar	owners	is	some	sort	
of	'payback'	against	early	solar	adopters	in	a	bid	to	recoup	some	of	the,	I	admit	
generous,	early	feedback	rates.	The	new	feedback	rate,	ongoing,	should	be	equal	
to	the	applicable	rate	(shoulder/peak)	rate	that	the	supplier	is	charging	our	
neighbours	at	the	time	of	our	panel	feedback	less	the	cost	of	the	suppliers	
administration	which	as	it	is	computerised	should	be	fairly	negligible.	
	
Solar	households	are	doing	their	bit	for	a	cleaner	environment	and	have	made	
substantial	investments	in	doing	so.	
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